
Addendum #2 RFQ 2024-014 Central Plant Design Build    

The City of Sedalia will be conducting a presentation for this RFQ on Thursday, January 11th, 2024 from 

1pm to 3pm.  This will be an overview of the project and site visits will not be conducted.  The 

presentation will be at City Hall in the Council Chambers located 200 S. Osage Ave., Sedalia, MO. 


